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Thank you for sending me a copy of your minute of € April
to the Prime Minister.

As MISC 128 recognised, it is important to ensure that as
well as making greater use of independent producers the
broadecasters should offer them reasonable terms of trade. This
iz a complex business and I favour using the skills of a body
such as the OFT to monitor what is going on. I think the scheme
which the DCFT proposes is right in the circumstances. It has
the merit of directly involwving the body which speaks for
independent producers.

A copy of this letter goes to the Prime Minister, other MISC
128 colleagues and Sir Rebin Butler.

The Rt Hon Lord Young of Graffham
Department of Trade and Industry







